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January 17, 1929»

Dear Dean MaoKays-
I enclose you herewith letter from Professor Hobbs.I

Do you think Professor Jîobba♦ attendance at the Conference advisable, 

and would you oare to find all or any of the expenses from your 

Travelling Expense Account?

I should think the trip would cost approximately

§150.

Yours faithfully.

Director-

AS


